
Dear Reader, 

 

It is with much appreciation that I share this month’s Newsletter with you!  

 

Youth Walking in Victory 
Boys Camp 26 to 28 April 
 

   

 

   

We thank God for the Youth Walking in Victory Camps! We have the privilege to invest 
in these young people’s lives! This weekend marked yet another successful boys camp! 
It is just so great to see new faces signing up to be trained as facilitators. What an 
awesome God we serve! Other churches now wanting to know how this is done. 

As we invite new speakers to present the different sessions, we see a greater anointing 
on some of these young men. 

God is truly taking us from strength to strength! If you know of anyone that needs a 
touch from the Lord, please tell them about this camp and give me or Karen (079 629 
7190) a call. 

Here are the dates for upcoming camps: 
June 14 to 16 - Girls 
August 2 to 4 - Boys 
September 20 to 23 – Boys & Girls Combined Reunion Holiday Camp 
 



Please keep praying for facilitators, delegates and the venue, that the Lord continue to 
touch hearts and refresh all on these camps. 

 

Feedback Breakfast 

    

 
We had a productive morning at Cafe@The Range. Thembi gave feedback on her 
experience as a Live Coach at Norkem Park High School. Mr. Pillay, vice Principal from 
Sir Pierre van Ryneveld High School, shared their excitement to also have a full-time 
live coach at the school and encouraged the team to keep on fighting the good fight. 

 

South African Police 

Prayer Walk 

   



 

 

On Freedom Day 27 April, Prayer Warriors from different churches in Kempton Park gathered at 
Gateway (Presbyterian) Church in Dann Road, Kempton Park where the march commenced. We 
prayed for and blessed our town and the country and the upcoming elections. Close to 1 000 
towns and cities all over South Africa participated. 200 "Soldiers" dressed in white tops, 
marching in unity.  

Initiative by Kingdom Nation. Organized by Pastors and Police Forum in Kempton Park. 

 

Glen Marikana Outreach 

 
 

 

Destiny House 

 Chairs ready to be delivered at Glen Marikana’s little 
church. Thank you to the sponsor! Saturday 11 May at 

10h00 we will meet with the leaders again at the church. 
We will be praying for the planning of and their move to 
the new site. Visit the new site and pray over the land 

and choose a site where we can build their new little 
church. Making a difference to a challenging situation. We 
will report back again next month. 

Please continue to pray with us as God has great plans 

for these people! 

 
 



New Ventures 

  

 
Here we see Destiny House residents getting their first training on hydroponics; the 
process of growing plants in sand, gravel, or liquid, with added nutrients but without 
soil. We will be using the cycle with waterflow from fish tanks to feed the plants with 
water and nutrients. 

We are starting this new method of growing vegetables soon and will be fully functional 
by September this year. A big thank you to Charl, a businessman, who will assist the 
team in putting up the first tunnel and fish tanks. 

A Preview… 

   

Above are the plans for the Aquaponic System. We will become a Training Centre for 
Aquaponics. 



 

 

Parental Care 

 

 

Please join us! 

 Here the guys are busy preparing the foundations for the four 
containers which will be delivered next week. We thank the Lord 

for His provision! We love it when a plan comes together!  

We will keep you up to date!  

Please keep this project in your prayers! 

 

 Our “Parents” Rudi and Petro are doing well. They were 
well received by the residents and are working well 

together. Facing normal “parental” challenges; solving 
them with God at their side. 

Thank You Lord for Your faithfulness! 

 



 

 

Visit our Facebook Page and visit our webpage www.llcp.co.za 

 

Your positive attitude, prayers and contributions towards this ministry is highly valued! 
 

May God bless you abundantly! 

Warm regards, 

André Roodt 
CHAIRMAN  
Mobile: +27 82 576 4894  

 
BANK DETAILS 
Luthemba Lethu Community Project 
Bank: Nedbank (Business Account) 
Branch: Glen Acres 198765 
Account no: 107 385 8553 
Ref: Your company name 
 

http://www.llcp.co.za/

